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Malcolm Ragan

From: Kathleen Fisher <katiefisher76@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 9:37 AM
To: Jesse Steadman; Malcolm Ragan
Subject: Seeking appointment as an Associate Member to the Planning Board

Planning Board                                                                                   September 22, 2021 
Town Building 
380 Great Road 
Stow, MA 01775 
  
  
Re: Seeking appointment as an Associate Member to the Planning Board  
  
Dear Lori and Planning Board Members, 
  
Thank you for offering the associate Member Position for the Planning Board at your meeting on August 17, 
2021. I am writing to respectfully seek appointment as an Associate member of the Planning Board. I believe I 
can learn and assist the Planning Board as an Associate member.  
  
I look forward to assisting the Planning Board in reaching its goals.  
  
  
Sincerely, 
  
  
Katie Fisher 
  
Kathleen Fisher 
1 White Pond Road  
Stow, MA  01775 
978-660-4318 
  
Katiefisher76@Gmail.com 
 
 
 
Nothing in this email is intended to create a binding contract for the purchase or sale of real estate. The sender of this 
email does not have authority to bind a client [buyer or seller] to an agreement via written or oral communications, 
including by email. 


